
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Colleagues/Friends, 

 

Due to concerns around the COVID-19 pandemic, and in accordance with health 

guidance from local government, the organizing committee has decided to cancel the 

organization of Social Cultural Activities scheduled on 12 August.  

If you have a strong desire to visit Tianjin, a beautiful city, you are welcome to ask for 

advice from the Organizing Committee on site or Conference Secretariat by email 

(3M-NANO@cust.edu.cn). 

 

Thank you for all your support and contribution to IEEE 3M-NANO 2022.  

We do wish you and your family all the best. 

 

Best regards, 

IEEE 3M-NANO 2022 Organizing Committee 
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